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Updates: 
 

1. Setting Goals 
 

By August, the committee will: 

 

• Report regularly on academic progress, including Milestones, MAP, and STAMP 
testing and offer guidance to the board  

• Develop a plan to support target-language learning in AY 2021-2022 

• Develop recommendations for approaching race-conscious instruction through 
curricula and other learning activities 

 

2. Monthly Meeting 
 

A. Committee: Additional Support for Target-Language Learning 
a. Karen, Lauren, and Cat will continue to meet on Thursdays  
b. Leadership Team will meet to discuss and offer guidance on next steps 

 

B. GLOBE efforts on race-conscious curricula We discussed: 
a. We summarized the work of Conscious Roots in the professional 

development training with school staff. 
b. We identified areas of focus: 

i. In the curriculum 
ii. In the community 

c. We also discussed how we think about race-conscious education alongside 
other areas where power and privilege are inequitably distributed - e.g. 
across gender, class, sexual orientation, ability, age, and other areas. 

d. We also discussed potential programs and activities that might promote this 
work  

e. Next steps: 
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i. We have identified that there are areas where we can continue to 
grow in making our community more inclusive.  

ii. Next meeting: Will discuss change processes/structures that could 
guide our community in this effort. 

 
End of Report 


